
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Home Finance Company (HFC) Donates Food Items in the 

North for Families affected by Cyclone Tomas  
 
 

 

FOR RELEASE: Tuesday 20th April 2010  
 
 
 
 
Home Finance Company Limited (HFC) as part of its corporate social responsibility today donated 
food items pre-packed for the less fortunate that was affected by Cyclone Tomas.  
 
Chief Executive Officer – Mr Isikeli Tikoduadua and General Manager Customer Relations - Mr 
Edward Yee presented to the Commissioner Northern – Colonel Inia Seruiratu food packs that will 
be distributed to the people affected by Cyclone Tomas.  
 
Mr. Tikoduadua thanked Colonel Seruiratu and his office for assisting and managing the 
distribution on behalf of HFC and said that the Commissioner Northern’s office would distribute the 
items donated to those families who were badly affected.  
 
HFC as a responsible corporate citizen is committed to helping communities at large and to 
support worthy causes.  
 
Cyclone Tomas has left many people homeless in the Northern and Eastern division of the country 
and we are pleased to provide assistance with the many others that have contributed generously.   
 
Mr Tikoduadua also took the opportunity to acknowledge the efforts and contributions of all the 
emergency service staff and the volunteers for their excellent work in providing assistance to reach 
out to those families affected by Cyclone Tomas.  
 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 

For more information, please contact Ms Rosie Fong, General Manager Human Resource & Marketing 
on telephone (679) 3239 150; Email  rosief@hfc.com.fj 

Home Finance Company Ltd 
HFC Centre, 371 Victoria Parade 

PO Box 161, Suva 
Telephone: 3239 102, Fax: 3239 105  


